
Frimley Health NHS Foundation Trust  
On Wednesday 1 October 2014 Frimley Park NHS Foundation Trust acquired Heatherwood and 
Wexham Park Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust, forming a new Trust: Frimley Health NHS Foundation 
Trust. Monitor will be requesting a strategic plan from Frimley Health NHS Foundation Trust in the 
near future and this will be made available for public viewing. Until then, please refer to the newly-
formed Trust’s website: http://www.frimleyhealth.nhs.uk/ for more information on the Trust’s 
plans. 
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